
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
  
We, the KOREA VETERANS ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA Inc., represent 597 Veterans of all the 
Australian Services involved in the Korean War 1950-1853 and the subsequent Peacekeeping 
years.   We cover All States and Territories of Australia. 
  
We wish to voice our concerns and very strong opposition for the proposed inclusion of three Trade 
Union representatives on a Board Managing Military Superannuation. 
  
The proposed move would NOT be in the interests of our Veterans, Ex-service members or the 
Australian public. 
  
Military Service, unfortunately, experiences unique situations beyond the issues encountered in 
Civilian life.   It is, therefore, vital for Serving Military members to have input for their 
Superannuation.   Serving Military members will be alert to the needs of the many special situations 
our forces encounter following their services given to Australia. 
  
We, and they, DO NOT REQUIRE the INBALANCE of representation as proposed. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important issue. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Alan Evered, 
National Secretary 
KOREA VETERANS ASSOCIATION of AUSTRALIA Inc. 
 


